
 

MEMO 

 
To:  NCRA Board of Directors 

 

From:  Executive Director Stogner 

 

Date:  January 9, 2019 

 

Subject:  Agenda Item F.4 – Discussion and Possible Action Regarding City of Eureka 

Community Art Program 

 

 

The City of Eureka has requested NCRA permission to expand its utility box art program to 

include NCRA owned utility boxes. This is a collaborative program with Caltrans which allows 

local artists to paint utility boxes within the city through sponsorship funding from local 

businesses. These efforts have reduced graffiti and vandalism of city property. 

 

Staff Recommendation: 

 

Grant the City of Eureka permission to expand its art program to include NCRA owned utility 

boxes. Lisa Savage of the City of Eureka is here to answer any questions that the Board may 

have.  


